
Dear Spartans, 

Kindly be reminded that the Learning Space Upgrade and Academic Technology Strategy
(LSUATS) town hall is this Wednesday! During this concluding town hall, Deloitte, our partners
for LSUATS, will give their final readout, share findings, and present their proposal for our
campus.

Concluding Town Hall for Learning Space
Upgrade and 

Academic Technology Strategy (LSUATS) 
Wednesday, December 4, 2024 

2:00pm - 3:00pm 
Boccardo Business Center Room 004 

RSVP TODAY

Deloitte will also be seeking your feedback throughout the event and hosting a dedicated Q&A
session. You can review the presentations from previous town halls on the project website. 

The LSUATS Steering Committee would like to thank everyone who has engaged with the
project, whether through town halls, surveys, or interviews. Your voice has been heard and your
feedback is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions about this event, please feel free to
reach out to me or any of our steering committee members. 

This event is wheelchair accessible. Individuals requiring sign-language interpreters, real-time
captioners, or other accommodations should contact Lin Ru at (408) 924-3118 or
lin.ru@sjsu.edu as soon as possible. 

Thank you, 
Kara Li 
SJSU IT Associate Vice President for Strategic Planning and Portfolio Management, 
Interim Associate CIO, and LSUATS Project Engagement Lead 

https://sjsu.edu/it/lsuats/index.php
https://sjsu.edu/it/lsuats/index.php
https://forms.gle/YS3pZwLPmgL1zcRG7
https://sjsu.edu/it/lsuats/communications.php
https://sjsu.edu/it/lsuats/steering-committee.php
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